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10th December 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As we near the end of the term I thought I would let you know some of the exciting things that will be happening 
over the next couple of weeks.   
 
This week sees our Christmas performances take place.  You should have all received your tickets and a letter 
explaining arrangements for drop off and collection at the Tuesday evening performance.  Some of you may have 
also received an invitation to our termly Governor Award Assembly held next Monday.  We hold this surprise 
assembly three times per year where children receive awards for a range of different things.  We have decided to 
change the categories this term to reflect the learning behaviours that we focus on across the school; resilience, 
enthusiasm and independence.  We will also be giving out awards for kindness and creativity in memory of our 
greatly missed Nursery Nurse Mrs Jo Anderson.  These were attributes she always strived to develop in everyone. 
 
Here are the dates of some other activities happening in the run up to Christmas: 

 Tuesday 17th December  
o Pantomime visit in Beverley.  All children must be in school for 9am as the buses will be leaving 

immediately after the register is taken. 
o 3pm Year 2 School Choir singing in the gazebo.  Information will be sent home if your child is 

involved. We will be selling reindeer dust £1, made by Friends of Northfield.  
 Wednesday 18th December 

o Music Concert from the East Riding Music Service in the morning 
o Year 2 Singing at The Limes and Northfield Manor 10.30 am 
o Class parties, food provided by school.  Foundation Stage and Year 1 children can come in party 

clothes for the full day but Year 2 to be in uniform for the morning and will change after lunch.  
Please note the children will still be playing outside so will need suitable footwear. 

 Thursday 19th December  
o Magic Mike Show funded by the Friends of Northfield  
o Christmas jumper/non-uniform 

 Friday 20th December 
o Christmas Lunch 
o Christmas jumper/non-uniform 

Thank you for your continued support.  The whole team wish you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Sam Woolhosue 
Headteacher 
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